
Dear Las Lomitas Families, 

 

It is hard to believe I’m writing the last Roar article of the school year!  2013-2014 was a 

very productive year.   

 

As you all head off for summer break, we are preparing for a busy summer and the next 

school year. The LLESD Summer School and the Las Lomitas Summer Program will be 

held on our campus.  Several of our teachers will be instructors in those programs.  

Teachers will also be attending professional development programs over the summer to 

learn more about the Common Core Standards, technology integration, math and science.  

Almost 50 LLESD teachers will attend aWriting Institute here at Las Lomitas presented 

by Teachers College Reading & Writing Project instructors.  These instructors are 

offering an evening presentation about the Writing Workshop model for parents on  

June 17
th

 at 6:00 in Cano Hall.  Contact Sherry Jones at sjones@llesd.org for more 

information.  Although the pace will be different, there will still be a lot of activity and 

learning going on around here! 

 

I hope all of you have a restful vacation, enjoying time with family and loved ones.  I 

look forward a bit of rest and relaxation myself.  I want to thank all of you – students, 

parents, teachers and staff – for another wonderful year.   

 

Until next August, 

 

Sue Sartor 

Principal 
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